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The Abington Festival of Running is a community event run by Great Abington Primary School PTFA, a registered charity, for the benefit of the School. It has over the years become a very popular event for runners and has raised considerable funds for the School.

In the unfortunate and unlikely event that the 10K, 5K and 2K runs have to be cancelled we regret that we will be unable to refund entry fees or defer them to another year because of the costs that will already have been incurred.  If there is any surplus it will go to the School. 






